
 

           NOTICE REGARDING HOSTEL REGISTRATION  

 

 

This is to inform you that the students who were unable to 

register for the hostel due to any circumstances or late 

admissions may do so tomorrow, 14/08/2025. The hostel 

registration portal will remain open for one day only, 

until 11:55 PM. 

 

 

              Chief Warden (W) 


